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News from the Hill Message from the Pastor  

Gratitude can  

transform common 

days into  

thanksgivings,  

turn routine jobs into 

joy and change  

ordinary  

opportunities into 

blessings.  

 
        William Arthur Ward 

òThe important question to ask is not ôWhat do you believe?õ but ôWhat 
difference does it make that you believe?õ Does the world come nearer 
to the dream of God because of what you believe?ó  
    Verna J. Dozier, 20th Century Theologian 
 

I canõt even begin to say how many times I have heard the words, 
òActions speak louder than wordsó. They are a bit of a clich® in our cul-
ture. Yet there is truth behind those words. So often, I hear complaints 
that people call themselves Christians yet they donõt reach out to those 
in need, they donõt live compassionately, that Christians are hypocrites 
because some are judgmental of those who believe or act differently 
than themselves. It is easy to expect everyone should want to believe 
and experience God in the same way that we do. Yet it is the diversity of 
the Christian faith that shows the world that God creates and nurtures a 
unique conversation and relationship with each and every person who 
seeks him.   
 

I came across the quote above by Verna Dozier this week in my reading 
and it really hit me hard. So often we get caught up in titles and affilia-
tions that define us. On October 16th, I was away at a training in Massa-
chusetts and the first thing everyone asked me when we met was òOh 
where are you from?ó or òWhat conference do you belong to?ó As if in 
those answers they would know everything they needed to know about 
me and my congregation. Titles donõt say anything about what we be-
lieve. Titles donõt say anything about how we live our lives. Titles donõt 
bring us closer to making Godõs dream of a loving compassionate world 
come alive.  
 

It is what we do in this life that makes that dream come alive. It is in the 
way we live our lives and the work we do for others in the name of the 
Lord that makes the difference and shows the beauty of who we are in 
all of our diverse faiths and beliefs. So this month,  I would urge you to 
read the newsletter very carefully. There are many ways to deepen our 
faith and to work to show that world just what the love of Christ means 
to us and how we work to live into Godõs work. You will find lists of all 
of the upcoming activities and opportunities to make a difference, build 
community, and help support the functions of our church family. We 
are beginning our Stewardship campaign which is when we are called 
reflect upon this work as we begin to plan for the next yearõs activities 
and work. We look forward to working together to build our faith, to 
deepen our compassion and love for humanity, and to continue to grow 
together in Christ. 



о 

NOVEMBER 2016 

News from the Hill 
Christian Education  

The meaning of 

life  

The greatest thing  

is to give thanks for 

everything.  

He who has learned 

this knows what it 

means to live.  

He has penetrated the 

whole mystery of life: 

giving thanks for  

everything.  

 
        Albert Schweitzer 

Sunday School  

Sunday School continues. We urge all families to feel free 
to bring friends and family to church. All children are 
welcome to join us in our Sunday School program.  
 

¶ Curriculum: All Together Now by Group 

¶ Teachers: Suzanne Lovejoy, Marj Klar, and Sara Scoran 
    Fall theme: The Exodus 
 

We are already beginning to prepare for the Christmas Season and look to-
wards a Christmas Pageant to be held on December 18th during worship. To 
fill out the pageant, Rev. Amanda will be asking for participation from all 
families and invites the New Academy Preschool families to feel welcome 
to participate as well.  

Fall Bible Study Program   
 

The Fall Bible Study was a fun, educational, 

and thought provoking experience.  We will 

be finishing our study on November 16th. We 

will take up our study again in the Spring fol-

lowing Easter with a new study.  

Educational Opportunities  

Rev. Amanda is looking to put together some classes for families 

looking to join in membership for the Spring. It would be a four 

week course at the end of which you would officially be a member 

of the church in a special worship service. Please speak to Rev. 

Amanda either by phone, email, or in person if you are interested. 

Child care will be provided. 
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Deacons Meeting  
Sunday 

November 6th 

11:30 a.m.  Bishop Room 
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News from the Hill 
Boards and committee reports  

Board of Deacons  
 

At our October 9, 2016 meeting, the Deacons continued to 
discuss initiatives aimed at making our Worship Service and outreach 
more friendly and attractive for newer younger members as well as 
for long standing members.  It is a work in progress.  Further discus-
sion went to building an active Holiday Season schedule.  Which 
brings me to a reminder to ask you to make a careful review of the 
November and December church calendar (here in so I will not re-
peat) which will inform you of some of the interesting and exciting 
future events, activities and special worship services planned for our 
church family, our community and our friends. 
          Please know that all Deacon meeting minutes are available for 
your perusal in the church office.  Our next meeting will be Sunday, 
November 6th at approximately 11:30 AM in the Bishop Room. 

We have begun our annual stewardship campaign. This is a special time of 
year where we commit ourselves: talents and resources to supporting the 
continued work of Christ through the hands of this community. This is how 
we support our current missions, allow for the development of new mis-
sions, support our functions to educate people in the scriptures and ways of 
Christ, and  allows for us to continue to maintain our beautiful historic 
buildings so future generations will continue to enjoy their beauty. Every-
oneõs pledge is important and essential to the life of our church. So we ask 
that you fill out your blue pledge card and mail it back to the church. Please 
remember to send your cards back as soon as possible to help us plan for the 
coming year. Your participation helps us to continue to serve Easton and our 
neighboring communities. 

Pledge challenge goal 2017: $65,000 
Due date for pledges: November 28, 2016 
Annual Meeting: Early 2017 please stay tuned for a confirmed date 


